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06.03.2023 

READING 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,          
 

Being able to read fluently and confidently is the most important skill your child will 

learn. A survey about reading said, 36% of those living in financial difficulty are 

spending less on books for their children.  

 

We know books are expensive – so all children in Year 1 and Year 2 go to Birkby and 

Fartown Library regularly. It is an excellent library with lots of books to borrow.  

 

Opening times: 

 

Wednesday: 1:00pm until 5:00pm 

Friday: 2:00pm until 6:00pm 

Saturday: 11:00am until 3.00pm 

 

Take your child, read books to them and let them choose books to take home to 

read. Change their books regularly and watch your child learn to love reading. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 

Diana Wilson 
Mrs D Wilson, Head Teacher 
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